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Dear School Counselor: 

I am again looking forward to awarding the Pick Scholarship this spring.  This will be our 29th year of 

awarding scholarships.  Here is the on-line link to the application:   

We have made two significant changes to our https://form.jotform.com/223106269136149 

 

application this year. The due date for the application is changed to March 15, 2024.  We have also 

lowered the minimum ACT test score to 25. 

I am asking for your help in getting this on-line application to interested students so that they can 

download it and complete it on their computers.  I still would like a hard copy of the application along 

with other attachments sent to my street address vis US mail rather than sent to me via e-mail. My 

address is on the letterhead above. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at either 218-586-2617 or at 

pickhome@paulbunyan.net 

Thank you for all your past help and continued support of the Vernon J. Pick scholarship. 

 

Sincerely: 

 

Fredrick Pick 
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